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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Ref: R\563
April 2, 1990

Mr Jeff Rosen

The Canadian Jewish News
10 Gateway Blvd.,Suite 420
Don Mills, Ont. M3C 3Al
CANADA

Dear Jeff,

Thank vyou so much for your fax and for enclosing the article
you wrote when you visited Ariel with the 3rd International
Conference of Jewish Media. It made very interesting reading.
It is a réal pleasure to read an article on Judea and Samaria
written by a responsible journalist who is not trying to
present his own political bias.

I hope that the next time you have the opportunity to be in
Israel you will take the time to visit with us again. I have
no doubt you will be impressed by the consistent growth and
development in our community.

With my best wishes to you and yours for a happy Passover.
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Ron Nachmaﬁ‘ : b
Mayor o
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